
 

 

Thursday 10th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and we will be doing activities throughout the week to 

highlight this.  

Odd Socks Day marks the start of Anti-Bullying Week on Monday 14th November. It’s an 

opportunity to encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality 

and what makes us all unique! All you have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school 

on Monday! 

Annual Anti-Bullying Poster Competition: The boys will design a poster on the theme of 

anti-bullying (as a class activity or as a homework during next week). We will visit the 

classes on Friday 18th November morning to give the winner in each class a prize and get a 

picture of him with his winning poster. Winning posters will be used for our Anti-Bullying 

display in the school and will also be shared on our school website: 

www.holycrossboys.com    

Pudsey Bear Day is on Friday 18th November 2022. This will be a non-uniform day. We are 

encouraging pupils to wear something with spots or pyjamas, or just brightly coloured 

clothes and bring in £1.00 each for charity. It will be the normal Friday finishing times.  

 

Anti-Bullying Week – Link to resources/Activities  

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week  

Thanks for your continued support.  

   

Mr K McArevey       Mr C Curran                                                                                                                                                                               

     (Principal)           (Vice-Principal) 

 

 

 

Please read information attached on: 

Anti-Bullying Week and Pudsey Bear Day next week.  
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